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[Service Date October 28, 2002]

October 28, 2002
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP

(Tuesday, November 5, 2002)

OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS

(Wednesday, November 27, 2002)

RE:
Possible Rules to Require Reporting of Transactions Between Regulated 


Companies and Their Subsidiaries.

Docket No. A-021178

TO INTERESTED PERSONS:

The Commission has filed a supplemental “Preproposal Statement of Inquiry” (CR-101) in this matter and is sending this notice to tell you about it.  

The supplemental statement changes the original in two ways, both related to its scope across regulated industries.

First, it notes that other industries than mentioned in the original CR-101 may be affected, and cites specifically to auto transportation companies (buses).   

Second, it notes that the Commission does not intend that the concept, if adopted at all, should apply to telecommunications companies that have been classified as competitive.

A workshop will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2002, to discuss the issues, pursuant to the original preproposal statement and notice served on October 9, 2002.  All persons interested in the proposal are invited to the workshop, to be held at 9:30 a.m.  Facilities will be available until 4:30 p.m.  Free parking is available.  The Commission’s address is:


Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission


1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.


P.O. Box 47250


Olympia, WA  98504-7250

The original notice asked that comments be provided by October 30, 2002.  Comments based on the changes set out in the supplemental statement will be considered timely if received by Wednesday, November 27, 2002.

The complete supplemental Preproposal Statement of Inquiry is posted on the Internet at www.wutc.wa.gov/021178.

The complete original Preproposal Statement of Inquiry is posted on the Internet at www.wutc.wa.gov/021178.

The original notice of workshop and of opportunity to comment is posted on the Internet at www.wutc.wa.gov/021178.

If you would like to receive any of these documents by regular mail, or by fax or electronic mail, please call the Commission records center at (360) 664-1234 or email at records@wutc.wa.gov.

The Commission will determine on the basis of written and oral comments whether to schedule further workshops or comment periods.

Thank you for your interest in these matters.
Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

